

WE CANNOT WAIT TO BE BACK TOGETHER FOR THE START OF 2024

To assist with planning, we have once again prepared a detailed Term 1 Calendar, which can be accessed via the numbers on the right. Various dates and details are available in this calendar, which we trust will greatly assist your planning.

HERES TO AN AMAZING YEAR,



HEANK YOU, ST PATRICK'S CBC

"It's time to say good bye, the school year is at an end. I hope you've had lots of fun, and count me as a friend. I've watched you learn and grow and change from day to day. I hope all the things we've done have helped along the way. It's with happy memories I send you out the door, with blessing for good things that next year holds in store!" Thank you for an incredible 2023! Thank you for the love, laughter and learning we shared this year. We are tremendously grateful for the Lord's protective hand which has been held over our school throughout this year and pray that He will bless and guide each of us as we go our separate ways for the holidays. From the Board of Governors and all at St Patrick's CBC, here is wishing you and your loved ones a blessed festive season. We cannot wait to come together again for the start of the 2024 Academic Year.

Year-end report details to take note of

A reminder that all end-of-year report cards will be published on the Engage platform by 03 December 2023. Hard copies will not be printed. Communication will be published via the Class WhatsApp groups once reports are available

Clothing Shop Details

In preparation for the 2024 school year, the Clothing Shop will remain open until Monday, December 4, 2023. Thereafter, the Clothing Shop will only reopen for business on Monday, January 15, 2024. Be sure to visit the Clothing Shop on or before Monday if you wish to make any uniform purchases ahead of the new school year. Our Admin Offices will be open from 08h00-13h00 each day next week (04 - 08 December 2023). The Offices will close for 2023 on Friday, 08 December 2023.

2024 Class Allocations

A reminder that your child's class placement and register teacher will be made available nearer the start of the 2024 Academic Year. This communication will also include the link to join the respective 2024 Class WhatsApp groups. Please do not exit the group you are currently in as communication may need to be circulated prior to the start of the school year.

2024 Projected Expenditure

For your planning convenience, we've crafted a comprehensive document outlining the major expected expenses for 2024. While these figures are estimates and may undergo minor adjustments due to potential increases in associated costs throughout the year, the document also includes projected expenses for various activities like tours. We will continue to circulate details about smaller expenditures

related to specific events, such as Olympiads and outings, before the start of each term. You can access this valuable resource by clicking on the icon on the right.

















Merry Christmas

St Patrick's CBC Family